Considering the high-level areas of the current POCTA Regulations below, please
indicate which of them you believe are adequate in their current form (fit for purpose),
need some updating or need significant updates.

Please note new regulations will not lower the current standard of animal welfare. Activities or devices that
are currently totally prohibited for any use will remain prohibited

Transportation of animals
Fit for purpose

Needs some updating
Needs significant updates

Don't know

Tethered animals
Fit for purpose

Needs some updating
Needs significant updates

Don't know

Sheep (incl. pain relief for mulesing)
Fit for purpose

Needs some updating
Needs significant updates

Don't know

Sale and use of netting for fruiting plants
Fit for purpose

Needs some updating
Needs significant updates

Don't know

Twisted mouthpieces (horses)
Fit for purpose

Needs some updating
Needs significant updates
Don't know

Traps
Fit for purpose
Needs some updating
Needs significant updates

Don't know



Sale or use of electronic shock devices (including virtual fencing, electronic prodders and
remote training collars)
Fit for purpose

Needs some updating
Needs significant updates

Don't know

Rodeos and rodeo schools
Fit for purpose

Needs some updating
Needs significant updates

Don't know

Scientific procedures
Fit for purpose

Needs some updating
Needs significant updates

Don't know

Heritable defects
Fit for purpose

Needs some updating
MNeeds significant updates

Don't know

Do you have any other comments on the existing regulations?

Which of the following Codes of Practice are you familiar with?

Please select all that apply.

Do you have any other comments on the existing codes?

Below are the areas in which we are looking for input on the development of
regulations in this survey. Please select all the areas in which you would like to provide
input.

Care requirements
Specific offences
Restricted procedures

Specified classes of conduct



SECTION G: Outro

Are there any other comments, suggestions or concerns you have around the
development of regulations under the proposed new Animal Care and Protection Act?



